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All Japan Kendo Federation
Att: Mr M. Shinaishi

Secretary General Uppsala June 5, 1997

Dear Mr Shinaishi;

In June last year you kindly approached us with an offer for a Japanese instructor. Un-
fortunately we had to decline your offer in our letter of August 28 due to to financial diffi-
culties. However, our situation has improved and we are now in the position of asking
you to arrange for a Japanese instructor to come to Sweden either in the autumn of 1997
or in the spring of 1998. Would you piease let us know whether this is possible at such
short notice, for which we apologize, and inform us of the conditions of the length of
such a session and financial terms.

We are very pleased with the success of our Swedish National Team in the recent World
Championships and hope for a continuous positive development of Swedish Kendo. The
previous visits from Japanese instructors have always been of great help and encourage-
ment for our clubs and the Kendo players and we hope for a favourable answer.

Thank you in advance for your help.

Y ours sincerely

Lars Lindin
Vice President of the Kendo Section of
the Swedish Budo Association

Home Address: Roskarlsvigen 5
S-756 51 UPPSALA
SWEDEN



